
Latest figures show continuing high levels of 
temporary work

 Spain 

The latest official public sector employment data, analysed by the FSC-CCOO public 
services federation, reveal a persistent problem of temporary employment. Despite 
an agreement to reduce temporary contracts to 8% of total employment by 2020, 
the latest figures show temporary work at 26.3% across the public sector (29.9% for 
women and 21.8% for women). There is good news in terms of an overall increase 
in public sector employment although the number of jobs is still around 95000 short 
of replacing the 400000 jobs cut as a result of the austerity measures. While there 
has been some increase in employment of the under-30s they still make up only 7% 
of the public sector workforce compared to the over-50s who account for just over 
43%.
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